
November 16, 1979 

Peter Dzubay 
St. Mary's Russian Orthodox Church 
Cornucopia, Wisconsin 54827 

Dear Peter: 

It's been quite a while since I darkened the doors of St. Mary's. 
I regret that I haven't been up there. My friend, Patty, that I 
brought to a service with my family, will soon be moving up to 
Cornucopia and we've both made a pact with each other to stop by 
the church more frequently. I'm finally returning the National 
Geographic you loaned me on the Ukranian Easter eggs and Polish 
heritage. The article on Poland was quite useful since I developed 
a slide show on Polish heritage and showed it to the people in 
Rhinelander in July. As the holiday season draws near, I antici­
pate the choir is practicing for the Christmas celebration. I 
was wondering if I might be able to record that service or maybe 
a practice before it if you feel recording the actual service 
would be inappropriate. 

I regret having to take off so early that July Sunday, but my 
family really wanted to get back early and I didn't want to let 
them go without enjoying a few hours with them. I think you would 
understand that. 

Say hi to Nick for me and I do hope to make it up there sometime 
during the holiday season. I miss you folks ••• 

Sincerely, 

Marina L. Herman 
Community Services Specialist 
Sigurd Olson Environmental Institute 
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